
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LETTER FROM THE DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

I hope this week’s newsletter finds you well.  Welcome back to the start of the summer term, we hope you had a restful Easter 
break.  Once again, we have been very impressed with how the children have quickly settled back into class.  We are also 
welcoming new children to the school – welcome Charlotte and Harry. 
 

Restart a Heart Day 
We would like to say a big thank you to parents who came along to the Restart a 
Heart sessions run by Mr McGuinness on Friday – we were overwhelmed by your 
support and commitment to this invaluable initiative.  The children across the 
school also took part in workshops and their maturity throughout did not go 
unnoticed – they were a credit to the school.   
 

As you will know Mr McGuinness braved the TCS London Marathon and completed 
the 26.2-mile course in a very respectable 4 hours – well done for this incredible 
achievement!  Mr McGuinness was running on behalf of the British Heart 
Foundation who raise funds to carry out research into all heart and circulatory 
diseases and the things that cause them as well as buying specialist equipment.  
Thank you to the many parents who have kindly donated already – it is much 
appreciated.  It is not too late to support this incredible cause and helping him to 
reach his target by donating here: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/christian-mcguinness3  
 

He is hoping to run an Automated External Defibrillator (AED) session with parents soon – watch this space! 
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Woodpeckers Celebrating our Curriculum Event: This Week! 
This week children in Woodpeckers will be hosting this week’s curriculum celebration event.  Parents of children in 
Woodpeckers class are invited into school this Wednesday 26 April at 2.30pm to watch a short assembly delivered by the 
children to showcase their learning over the term.  We look forward to seeing you then. 
 

Message from local PCSO Helen Duffield 
This morning we received a call from our local PCSO expressing concerns over dangerous parking on the junction near to the 
school and also parents and children crossing the road between parked cars which could cause a serious accident.  We would 
like to remind everyone to park with consideration, away from junctions and use the zebra crossing outside of the school for 
safety.  We have also asked that perhaps the PCSO team could support our school run in some way by helping monitor this 
situation to ensure the roads around the school are kept as safe as possible for all of us. 
 

Thank you as always for the continued support you give to our school, it is always very much appreciated and hugely valued.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Anna Poole  
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Safeguarding Children Updates: 
 
What to do if you have concerns about a child 
If you have any concerns about a child relating to Safeguarding, please get in touch with one of our Safeguarding Leads 
immediately by contacting the school directly on 01993 812209 or by email safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk. 
 

If you are unable to speak to a member of our Designated Safeguarding Team at school and have a safeguarding concern, 
please contact the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) directly who will be able to advise you. 
If you have a concern about a child, please call MASH on 0345 050 7666.  

 
Collective Worship Weekly Theme 
 

Week Beginning: 24/4/23            Collective Worship  

  
Key Idea: Learning all our lives  

Biblical Link:  
Philippians 4:9 “Whatever you have learned or received or heard from me, or seen in me—put it 

into practice. And the God of peace will be with you.” (NIV)   

Core Value:  Wisdom  

  

Understanding 
Christianity 
Theme:    

Worship Song:  One more step  

 

Our World 
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Weekly Online Safety Guidance: 

 
 
 
 



Weekly Mental Health & Wellbeing Guidance: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


